
 

 
 
 
CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 
2021-2022 Substitute Teachers’ Committee 
 
One organizational task in planning for the coming year is to elect members to the committees of the 
Local. The election of the Substitute Teachers’ Committee shall be held at the upcoming General 
Meeting of Substitutes via Zoom – Thursday, May 20, 2021.  
 
The committee consists of six (6) members elected at the general meeting and a Chair (elected as part 
of the Executive Committee elections). The term of office for members on the Substitute Teachers’ 
Committee shall be from the date of election until the last General Meeting of Substitutes in the 
subsequent school year (one-year term).  
 
The Substitute Teachers’ Committee meets monthly (September through June) and is responsible for 
representing the interests of substitute teachers, planning and convening the substitute teachers’ 
General Meetings (at least three per year), preparing and presenting bargaining submissions to the 
Teacher Welfare Committee, promoting the professional development of substitute teachers, and 
serving as representatives at the Council of School Representatives meetings (seven times per year).  
 
For the purpose of determining eligibility to be a candidate or to vote in a Local election, a substitute 
teacher shall be defined as a teacher whose name appears on the Edmonton Public School’s most 
recent Substitute Teacher list. 
 
Make a Difference! 
The Local is all of us and is successful to the extent that we each contribute our talents. Please 
consider volunteering your services. If you have questions, please contact the Local’s office: 
info@edpub.org or 780-455-2164.  
 
 
 
NAME OF CANDIDATE (PLEASE PRINT): __________________________________________________ 
 
HOME ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
POSTAL CODE: ____________________  HOME PHONE: _______________________________ 
 
HOME E-MAIL: ____________________________  WORK E-MAIL: _______________________________ 
(must be provided) 
 
Attach a biography (approx. 250 words) highlighting your abilities and experience for our 
website and to share with your colleagues in the event of an election. You may also include (in 
digital form) a small photo. 
 

Volunteer/nomination forms, biographies and photos  
must be received by e-mail - info@edpub.org - 

no later than 4:00 pm on Thursday, May 13, 2021. 
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